O1IL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

STATE OF NEW MEXICO f | L.,

1000 RIO BRAZOS RD. - AZTEC

87410
DIRECTOR LAND COMMISSIONER STATE GEOLOGIST
JOE D. RAMEY PHIL R. LUCERO EMERY C. ARNOLD

December 30, 1975

Mr. Jack A. Cole

Box 191
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Re: Jack A, Cole
Burro Canyon #2
H 21-2LN-2y
4-

Dear Jack:

Please send us two copies of your Safety and Resource Protection
7-Point Program or two copies of a letter identifying the type
of blowout preventers to be used on the subject well.

|f there are questions please contact us.

Yours very truly,

A. R. Kendrick
Supervisor, District #3
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